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To Administrations of Member States of the ITU


Subject:	Resolution MSC.77(69) of the International Maritime Organization (IMO)


To the Director-General


Dear Sir, 


The IMO’s Maritime Safety Committee, at its sixty-ninth session (11 to 20 May 1998) adopted, inter alia, Resolution MSC.77(69) on Maintenance of a continuous listening watch on VHF channel 16 by SOLAS ships whilst at sea after 1 February 1999 and installation of VHF DSC facilities on non-SOLAS ships, agreeing that this mandatory watchkeeping should be ceased on 1 February 2005.  


In accordance with the request of IMO, I wish to bring the above-mentioned Resolution (copy attached) to your attention.


Yours faithfully,


Robert W. Jones


Director, Radiocommunication Bureau


Annex:  1
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